
From: Walt Jacobs
To: Lara Weisiger
Cc: Walt Jacobs; Tony Daysog
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reconsideration of Contract With The Alameda Journal For Public Notices For The City Of Alameda
Date: Monday, July 19, 2021 3:52:57 PM

Dear Laura,
As a lifetime resident of Alameda I would like you to circulate this note to the members of the City
Council prior to your Tuesday evening meeting.  I understand that the Council will be reconsidering
the appointment of the Alameda Journal for handling public notices for the City.  I hope that you will
do just that and reappoint the Alameda Sun for that task.  I realize that it will cost the City more
money, but that is not the real consideration in this matter.  The Sun is a local paper and consistently
reports news of Alameda in a very thorough manner.  It is our local paper and is certainly dependent
on the income from the City to stay in business.  We really need to keep this important paper going
in a viable manner.  Please reverse your previous decision and give the contract to the Sun.  It is
really in everyones best interest.
Walt Jacobs
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